

To: <taxreform@fstb.gov.hk>
cc:
Subject: Support Tax Reform

Dear Sir/ Madam,

I would like to state my genuine support to the Tax Reform (GST).

I believe it is the citizen's responsibility to contribute to the tax system for maintaining a functional society.

Under GST, everyone is involved and there's no exception. No more excuses for those receiving but never giving.

As our society is aging (1 elderly among 4 people in 2033), we should plan for our next generation and help the Government to maintain a stable income for carrying out various projects as well as providing welfare services for the elderly.

With ample financial resources, I hope our living condition, traffic, education, medical and welfare system can be much improved.

Nowadays, many people consider GST unfair and unnecessary. To be frank, they are selfish and short-sighted.

They never view themselves as part of the society, not to mention the nation (or they are ashamed of being a Chinese?)

They mistake democracy as a shelter of doing what they want and rejecting what they dislike. Some politicians even stop others from supporting GST and give a message to the public that it will be evil to support the Government's policy, no matter what she says. And most people in the society consider [Democracy] as the solution to every problems. The other people maintain silence as they dare not to speak out in against of democratic. 

[All animals are equal but some animals are more equal. – Animal Farm] What a ironic society.

Hence, I hope GST can be successfully carried out in the near future. Our children need to learn the concepts of give and take.

「Don' t ask what you can get from the nation, ask what you can give first.」

Ms WONG Hoi-woon, Amy